Miheer Mehta, Planning Development Management London Borough of Camden, Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WCIN 8ND

24th June 2014

Dear Sir or Madam.

## Application Ref: Twym an House - 2013/3752/P & 2630/P

I wish to make the following observations with regard to the above:-

- Removal of security gates onto the canal I am happy to leave a decision
  on this to Camden Council, however, I would suggest that the Council
  should enter into an agreement with Taylor Woodrow that should this lead
  to subsequent problems, Taylor Woodrow will at the request of the
  Council, reinstate these.
- Balconies This development is already a massive intrusion, I think on a scale way beyond what local people had anticipated, and, therefore believe that any proposal which would add to this should be most strongly opposed.

Yours faithfully,

M.W.F. Rutter, (Mr.)

Mr. M. Mehta, Planning Development Management London Borough of Camden, Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WC1N 8ND

24th June 2014

Dear Mr. Mehta,

## Application Ref: Twyman House - 2013/3752/P & /2013/2630/P

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the current application to the Monolith that is under construction.

The security gates are clearly there for a reason so I believe that they should remain, however, they could be improved and the site would benefit from a new set of gates. New gates please!

The Twyman House development is an eye sore – the residents of Bonny Street should never have been pressured into not appealing. The site is over developed and is really out of sync with the neighbourhood.

Adding balconies to the carbuncle would be the straw that broke the camel's back. I plead with the Planning Department to please listen to the complaints of the residents of Bonny Street particularly those who are already so adversely affected - and please do not take direction from Councillors.

Yours sincerely.

L.L. Antoine, (Miss).